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Comments: Pes'la is a sacred site under imminent threat by the Roford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project. Pete

Lien &amp; Sons' proposed project should be denied. The drilling project would desecrate a sacred place, clear-

cut trees, remove vegetation, toxify the land with mud pits, and threaten both the Rapid Creek watershed and

other underground water sources in the area. Furthermore, the proposed project is in clear violation of

indigenous human rights and religious freedom. 

 

Pete: You better don't.


